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Stitching 
And 

Serving 

Sed justo. 

A network of needlecrafters  
ministering to families of the fallen 
Since 2006, volunteers have given 

9,631 handmade prayer shawls 

Prayer Shawls for 
Families of  

Servicemembers 

Thanks  & Thoughts 
From a Mother in North Carolina: Good morning, I 
received the Prayer Shawl, so beautiful. I could never 
put into words how much it touches my heart. Thank 
you guys so much for honoring my son .  Your 
prayers are greatly appreciated and again thanks you 
all. 

From a Sister in Washington: Thank you so much. 

From a Mother in New York:  I recently received 
your letter in the mail regarding the loss of my son, 
SPC Gavin Fallis. First, I would like to thank you 
from the bottom of my heart for reaching out to me 
for such a thoughtful sentiment. I would love to 
receive one in honor of my son. Please let me know 
what information is needed from me. Thank you 
again from the bottom of my heart and I look forward 
to hearing from you. 

From a Mother in New Hampshire:  Thank you.  

501(c)(3) Public Charity 

Since our last newsletter,      
prayer shawls have                 

been shared with families            
of these servicemembers: 

PFC William Smallwood 

SGT Jacob Baker 

SFC Wendell     
McKinzie Jr 

SPC Nicholas Chavez 

SGT Cody Sons 

MSG Davon Snow Sr 

SPC Gavin Fallis 

SSG Carlos Dickey 

SGT Isaiah Mount 

SGT Chase McGarity 

SGT Harshjit Bhangoo 

SGT Nate Whorton 

Please keep these families                          
in your prayers. 
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Thanks and 
Thoughts 

From a Wife in Oklahoma: Thank you 
for the prayers and sending me the 
letter. 

From a Wife in West Virginia: I 
received a letter in the mail from your 
organization with an offer to make a 
prayer shawl in Jake’s honor.  I would 
be honored to receive such a gift. 

From a Mother in Kentucky: I just 
want to say thank you all for reaching 
out to me. What you are doing is very 
thoughtful keep up the great work! 

From a Mother in Georgia: I received 
my prayer shawl, Thank you so much! 
Please send my thanks to everyone 
that put the work into it. It's beautiful. 
God bless! 

From a Mother and Daughter in 
South Carolina:  I just wanted to tell 
you “thank you so very much”!  They 
are so beautiful.  My little grand-
daughter and I absolutely love them! 
She loves hers so much that she slept 
with it and wore it to school this 
morning. Thank you so much! 

From a Family in Kentucky:  Our 
family is deeply grateful for your love 
and prayers.  Your kindness and 
generosity are a blessing to us as we 
move through this difficult time. 
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Let the pleasure 
of the Lord our 
God be on us:      
O Lord, give 

strength to the 
work of our 

hands.                
Psalm 90:17 (BBE) 


